

31 March 2014

Gladys Webster fyi-request-1533-df1646ee@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Webster

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your emails of 13 - 16 March 2014, requesting information regarding mental injury cover.

ACC is working on your request, and the final date for making a decision on your request is 10 April 2014. ACC is considering all your emails over the dates above as one request.

Please contact me on terence.routledge@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Terence Routledge

Senior Advisor, Government Services